
Upper Pittsgrove Township 

 

August 21, 2024  

 

 

A Special meeting of the Upper Pittsgrove Township Committee was held in the Township Hall 

on the above date.  The meeting was called to order at 10:00 A.M. by Mayor Edward Meschi 

reading the public announcement stating that adequate notice had been given provided under the 

“Open Public Meetings Act” with a flag salute and the following present: 

             

 David Zeck         Committeeman 

 Jack Cimprich     “ 

 

The following monies were received from: 

 

Susan DeFrancesco, Tax Collector – Taxes Collected $     457,915.98          

Linda Stephens  – Zoning Permit 120.00 

  – COs 100.00 

  - White Goods 198.00 

  - Certified Copies 50.00 

  - Marriage License 28.00 

Tim O’Donnell – Registration 25.00 

Borough of Elmer – PW Shared Services 2.305.00   

Pilesgrove Joint Court - Court Costs 1,480.12 

Garden Homes Management – Pad Fees 1,600.00 

Camden Iron - Recycling 876.00 

Vermeer North Atlantic-Reimbursement 351.50 

First National Bank of Elmer - Int. on NOW 345.78 

First National Bank of Elmer - Int. on MMA             450.99 

 TOTAL $   465,846.37                                 

 

 

  

Cimprich moved that the approved bills listed on the “BILL PAYING LIST” as presented to the 

Committee be paid which motion was seconded by Zeck and adopted upon a call of the roll. 

 

 Bishop - Absent         Cimprich – Yes       Seery – Absent      Zeck – Yes      Meschi – Yes 

 

There being no comments from the public and no further business the meeting was adjourned to 

meet at the call of the Mayor. 

 

        

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

       Linda R. Stephens, Clerk 


